
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Public Notice of Receipt of the Judicial Council Annual Trial Court Budget 
Allocation for Fiscal Year 2023-2024  

 
Pursuant to California Rule of Court 10.620(f), the Superior Court of California, County 
of Ventura is providing notice of receipt of the annual trial court budget allocation for 
Fiscal Year 2023–2024 from the Judicial Council following the enactment of the   2023 
Budget Act. 

 
The Judicial Council’s reports provide helpful discussion and detail behind the 
allocations. The following are links to the Judicial Council reports posted on the California 
Courts website: 

 
• Trial Court Budget: Allocations from the Trial Court Trust Fund and Trial Court 

Allocations for 2023-24 

 

• Trial Court Budget | State Trial Court Improvement and Modernization Fund 
Allocations for 2023-24 

 

• Trial Court Budget | Fiscal Year 2023-24 Allocation of Court-Appointed 
Juvenile Dependency Counsel Funding 

 
 
 

https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12124713&GUID=2A166CFF-E318-4E77-AA91-C06AE38FDFC2
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12124713&GUID=2A166CFF-E318-4E77-AA91-C06AE38FDFC2
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12124543&GUID=6AD25924-2962-4293-92B4-273A42692D54
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12124543&GUID=6AD25924-2962-4293-92B4-273A42692D54
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12125857&GUID=84EB7643-2169-4A58-BCB9-657C1812E32A
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=12125857&GUID=84EB7643-2169-4A58-BCB9-657C1812E32A
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